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Two University of California, San Diego faculty members have been awarded Cottrell Research Grants by the
Research Corporation of New York City to support their research in the physical sciences and engineering.

They are Dr. David R. Miller, Associate Professor of Applied Mechanics and Engineering Sciences, and Dr.
Charles L. Perrin, Associate Professor of Chemistry. Miller is the principal investigator of a project titled "Molecular
Beam Probe of Surface Phonons. Perrin is the principal investigator of a project titled "Diastereomeric Transition
States in Proton-transfer Reactions."

Research Corporation, a foundation for the advancement of science, was created in 1912 by Frederick
Gardner Cottrell as a nonprofit institution for bringing inventions into public use and directing the proceeds to the
support of scientific research.

The foundation currently grants over $4 million a year to support research in the natural sciences and for
public health nutrition programs. In addition, it provides invention evaluation and administration services for over
250 educational and scientific institutions.
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